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C O M M E N T S  

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019 
 

Proposed Cobblestone Drive Traffic Calming Measures 

 
TAB of the Town of Carrboro submits the following comments to the Board of Aldermen to consider in 

relation to the proposed traffic calming measures for Cobblestone Drive: 

 

1. The temporary deployment of Chicanes in the pilot phase, while not well received in this case, should 

still be considered in future traffic calming requests as they are effective in other locations. 

2. There are no major impacts related to the proposed speed tables/humps other than EMS response 

time and whether they are bicycle-friendly. 

3. Staff should assess the issues in communication and deployment which impacted the transition from 

initial design to pilot project to prevent these setbacks from happening in the future.  

4. Staff should consider looking for analogous situations in Town as a point of comparison for the 

before and after effects of speed tables/humps. 

5. Staff should determine the feasibility in creating a temporary setup which mimics the selected design 

(either 3 or 4 speed tables/humps) as closely as possible and perform follow up data collection prior 

to permanent installation. 

 

 


